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Honorable Loren W. Collins, 

Manhattan Building, 

Saint Paul, Minnesota. 

/ 
'· 

Dear Sir:- -

May 7th, 1904. 

Your letter of eYen dat.e was dul~ received, and as 

the same is rather ambiguous I would like t o h ear rr~i you rurther as to 

how far you wish me to go i nt o details in connection 1 i t h the matters 

ref erred to t h ere i n. 

Yours truly, 

"'·'. 




